
Department of Public Works Agency Hearing

February 22, 2023 6:00 to 8:00 p.m.

Board of Estimates, Hyman Pressman Board Room

RSVP with Danielle Burton at danielle.burton@baltimorecity.gov.

Do you wish to submit testimony about the policies, practices, or equity 
measures of the Department of Public Works?

Email Danielle.Burton@baltimorecity.gov by 5PM on 2/17


